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Grapevine Production Short Course 

February 12-15, 2019 
Springhill Suites Napa, CA and Oakville Experimental Vineyard Oakville, CA  
UC Davis 

Plan to join us for this integrated vineyard management short course featuring UC faculty, 
Cooperative Extension specialists and farm advisors, and USDA researchers who will provide an 
in-depth, comprehensive study of all phases of grapevine culture and production. 

The program is based on the latest information and research and will cover the fundamental 
principles that form the basis for practical decisions and include Q&A for each session, quality 
time with instructors and networking opportunities. 

Who should attend: New and experienced growers as well as other industry members interested 
in commercial grape production. Space is limited, register early if you plan on attending. 

https://ucanr.edu/sites/ShortCourse17/ 
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About the UC Cooperative Extension 
 

The University of California Cooperative 
Extension offices are local problem-solving 
centers. Campus-based specialists and 
county-based farm, home and youth advisors 
work as teams to bring the University’s 
research-based information to Californians. 
UCCE is a full partnership of federal, state, 
county, and private resources linked in 
applied research and educational outreach. 
UCCE develops and extends timely and 
pertinent information in a manner, which is 
independent, unbiased, noncommercial, and 
research based. These fundamental criteria 
set it apart from all other information 
resources. 

 


